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Comments: I support the requirement to have all mining companies withdraw from the headlands of the Rapid

Creek Watershed. This is a critical time in the world due to climate change, and our federal government needs to

protect pristine lands and clean water, particularly those that are sacred to Native Americans. Please expedite

the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.

 

Thank you.


